
CITY OF NEW PROVIDENCE
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PROPOSED RATE INCREASE 
IN SOLID WASTE COLLECTION 
FEES (Chapter 106 Ordinance)

	 The City Council of the City of 
New Providence will hold a Public 
Hearing on September 12, 2022, 
at 6:00 p.m. at the Township Fire 
Station, W. Main St, New Provi-
dence, Iowa. At this time, any cit-
izen of New Providence, Iowa or 
any other person having an interest 
in the proposed “Rate Increase for 

Garbage Utility/Solid Waste Collec-
tion”, may appear and be heard for 
or against the adoption of the pro-
posed change in CH106 Ordinance 
(Collection of Solid Waste).
	 The city is proposing to increase 
Solid Waste Fee to $8.35/mo and 
the sticker fee to $1.00/ea. to en-
sure the fiscal sustainability of the 
garbage funding (Solid Waste). If 
adopted, the proposed rate increas-
es will go into effect November 
2022.
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